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Title:

Comments: This is regaurd to the upcoming tv show.

There really needs to be a meeting of sorts between community and producers, this is a bad idea. There is alot of
people that use that area this time of year, hunting especially, not to mention that it isn't very secluded, gonna be
fall crabbers all over that area. Hopefully the USFS, will do the right thing when it comes to (not) giving a permit
for this. Thanks for your time.

Sent from my iPhone



